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Pacific Highway roadworks at Grosvenor Road  
Lindfield Learning Village Stage 2 main works were finished in September 2021 and the new facilities are 
being enjoyed by the school. 

As part of the project’s traffic and transport strategy, we will be carrying out works to the Pacific Highway 
in the vicinity of Grosvenor Road to improve road access arrangements to Lindfield Learning Village.  

Works Update -Driveway works at Lindfield Primary School and 234 Pacific Highway 
Lindfield 
There are two driveways facing out onto the Pacific Highway that will be affected by works. Works will 
involve demolishing and removing sections of the driveway including kerb and pavement. This will require an 
evening closure of the driveway prior to each shift and a full closure during curing of the new pavement.  We 
will ensure traffic controllers will be on site to safely direct pedestrians and vehicles during the works. 

To reduce impacts on the school, driveway works for Lindfield Primary School are taking place during the 
School Holidays. Work has started on the school driveway and will continue until Thursday 5 October 2023 
and on Sunday 8 October 2023, between 8.30pm to 5.30am, weather dependent.  

Driveway works are now planned at 234 Pacific Highway, Lindfield from Monday 9 to Thursday 12 October 
2023 between 8.30pm to 5.30am and will take up to four nights to complete.   

The previously notified tree removal works will be rescheduled to later date in October 2023, we will notify you 
when dates are confirmed. 

Nightworks 
In order to minimise disruption to traffic and the community, verge and road works will take place at night: 

 8:30pm to 5am Sunday to Thursday  

High noise activities such as jackhammering and concrete saw cutting will cease by midnight on all working 
nights. 

We will not work on Friday or Saturday night, public holidays or during heavy rainfall. We apologise for the 
inconvenience and will apply measures to minimise the impact of noise on nearby businesses and residents. 

Traffic management and changes 
The works will be staged to minimise impacts to the road network during construction. The staging will 
involve closure of one northbound lane and two southbound lanes during the night works.  

Traffic controllers will be responsible for managing both pedestrian and cyclist movements around the site. 
Clear signage will be displayed on Pacific Highway to notify pedestrians and cyclists travelling near the site 
of any potential changes to their route and alternative paths to be taken.  

Further Information 
If you would like more information on our project or if have any questions, please call School Infrastructure 
NSW on 1300 482 651 during business hours (9am-5pm). 

For urgent enquires during work hours (8:30pm – 5am), please contact the Site Manager on 0472 999 044. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important infrastructure for community. 
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